
 

NOTICE – 2024/2025 

NOTICE: All Riparian’s and Users of Round Lake 

Renfrew Power Generation (RPG), and the Round Lake Property Owners Association 

(RLPOA) would like to give notice to Riparian’s and all other water users, especially those 

with watercrafts, that water levels will begin to be gradually lowered on Round Lake 

beginning September 3, 2024. The drawdown will be carried out the same as years past 

to best protect the turtles and fish while continually lowering the water level in 

anticipation of the high water that comes during Spring Freshet. Prior to making 

recreational plans, lake users should familiarize themselves with the water level regime 

to avoid areas that may become unsafe for boating, ice fishing or snowmobiling as water 

levels gradually decline. Boat removal could be challenging if left too late. 

Water level information: www.renfrewpg.ca/water-levels-flow-history/. 

Other links: 

https://www.renfrewpg.ca/wp-content/uploads/FAQ-website-Amendment3.pdf 

https://www.renfrewpg.ca/wp-content/uploads/Frequently-Asked-Questions-April-162024.pdf 
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